
 

Dear Limo Customer, 

 

Hereby we would like to inform you that the General Terms and Contract for the Use of Car 

Sharing Service (hereinafter: GTC) is changing as of 13th February 2023. In the frame of 

this change, clauses relating to types of car and Annex 1. and 3. of the GTC will be changed. 

 

New Toyota Yaris Hybrid join the Limo fleet 

From 13 February 2023, the new Toyota Yaris Hybrid cars will be introduced to the Limo-fleet. 

Information regarding the new car has been added to the relevant points of the GTC and to Annex 

3 about the Rates. 

 

Our customer service phone number has changed 

As of 13 February 2023, Limo Customer Service will be available on a new phone number:  

06-1-776-7176. 

The contact details of MOL Limo Messenger and the previous e-mail address info@mollimo.hu 

will remain unchanged. Annex 1. of GTC has been modified accordingly. 

 

 

Should You further use the Service after GTC  was changed, this will be considered as Your acceptance of the GTC with 

the amended rules.In case You do not want to further use the Service, You are entitled to request the deletion of Your 

User Account and thus terminate without the need for justification the Framework Agreement concluded for the usage of 

the Service. The Framework Agreement shall terminate with the deletion of Your User Account. The termination request 

may be sent via e-mail, or via post with registered mail to the following address: 

Via e-mail to: info@mollimo.hu 

Via post to: MOL Limitless Mobility Kft. (1117 Budapest, Dombóvári út 28.) 

You can also get information about the changes at the info@mollimo.hu e-mail address or you can call our Customer 

Service at +36 1 776 7176 
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